
Why does Paul love being the Director of Lil’
Kickers? “I love getting to know all of the kids
and parents at both of our locations.  Building
so many relationships over the years has been
such a great part of this job.  I’ve been able to

watch so many of our kids grow through the
program developmentally and on the soccer

side.  Sowing into the growth of young kids is so
rewarding that it doesn’t even feel like a job.” 

Winter Session- 2024

COACH Paul 
director


